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E. Duane Linnartz '

405 Monsanto Ave.
Luling, La.
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70070
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January 4, 1994 ,

r

John W.N. Hickey ..

Chief. Enrichment Branch
Division cf Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards ,

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, Mailstop 4-E-4 ,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Sir;

'

Having been alerted by the U.S. Council for Energy Awareness of the
proposed construction of the Clairborne Enrichment Center (CEC) to be
located in my home state of Louisiana, I-took the time to read over an. ;

abstract of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement, as well as a copy of
the Sumary and Conclusions of the same.

.

I am in full support of the construction of such a facility. I sincerely
hope that the citizens of the area support it as well. I have been a
professional in the nuclear power field since 1986, after leaving the U.S.
Navy Nuclear Power Program.

Certainly the privatization of enrichment and the construction of
facilities such as the CEC will prove a boon to the industry and to the -

local economy as well.

Sincerely,

f'p? I
:

e n.
E. uane Lin ar z

cc: John K. Jones, USCEA Citizen Network !
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